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Western Line School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, age, or 

disability in the provision of educational programs and services or employment opportunities and benefits.  The following 

office has been designated to handle inquiries and complaints regarding the non-discrimination policies of the above-

mentioned entity.   

 

“Committed to Excellence in Education” 

 

 

“Continuing to Make Safety a Top Priority” 
 

 

 

 

For more information: 

Please contact your child’s teacher or Principal via email or School Status. 

 

 

 

 

Western Line School District Covid-19 Protocol 

 

Avon, MS (January 2022) --- The Western Line School District has been working diligently 

to provide students with the best, in-person learning while maintaining safe, clean learning 

environments. During these unprecedented times, it is our goal to remain transparent and 

completely honest with parents in regards to Covid-19 cases in our buildings.  

 

As of January 3, 2022, The Western Line School District has more than 20 staff members 

who have to quarantine due to close contact or positive results. We have also had a number 

of parents and students who have reported positive cases. Because of the rapid spread, 

WLSD will be participating in virtual learning January 4th - January 14th.  

 

Teachers will be contacting parents and/or students in regards to assignment over this 

period. Please check your emails daily. Students must log on to each class at the regular 

scheduled time in order to receive credit. School Administrators will be at the school to 

hand out devices if your child did not take one home. A pickup schedule will be given by 

the school. 

 

Lunches will be served curbside at each campus from 12:00pm – 1:00pm starting 

tomorrow. Sports & extracurricular activities will be postponed during this time.  

 

We truly apologize for this inconvenience, however the safety of our staff and students will 

always be a top priority. Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

### 

 


